
McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 

From: jamesbruc@aol.com 
Wednesday, August 20, 2014 1:12 PM 
McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: pinskeep@btaoil.com 

Case 15178/BTA SWD Subject: 

Mike: I will make a brief presentation on this case tomorrow. This is a marginal well which BTA wishes to convert to SWD 
to support other (mainly Bone Spring wells) in the area, to reduce disposal costs and make operations more 
economical. The SLO requested compensation for "lost" royalties, and BTA has paid them. I will explain more at the 
hearing. The surface owner had objected, but has now withdrawn its objection. Therefore, I will request a return to the 
administrative docket, but will gladly provide information necessary for the Division to approve the application. 

Jim 
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